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SB 1154 is well-intentioned. It comes in response to a serious state of emergency 

that is unfolding in Eastern Oregon, and is intended to build off state agencies’ 

existing authority.  

 

Unfortunately, much like SB 762, the massive 83-page bill has three sections buried 

in the middle of the bill that target innocent property owners and stands to hurt the 

very people it's supposed to protect. 

 

I oppose the bill as written and I ask the Legislature to REMOVE Section 17 and 

Section 19 from the -1 version of the bill!  

 

Hopefully, with some honest work, this can eventually get to something landowners 

are willing to get on board with. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

 

Jennifer Abercrombie  

Grants Pass, in Josephine County Oregon 


